From:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Re: Fw: Lone eagle lodge
Date:
Wednesday, May 1, 2024 2:21:04 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello,

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to share with you our exciting plans for Lone Eagle Lodge, and specifically, our proposal to park a food truck on the premises. We believe this addition will not only enhance the overall experience for our guests but also contribute to the growth of tourism in Grand Lake.

To begin, we have designed a food truck concept that aligns with the unique charm and character of the lodge. If our proposal is approved, we are eager to work on the detailed plans and ensure that everything meets the necessary requirements and regulations.

Our vision extends beyond the food truck itself. We plan to create a welcoming atmosphere by adding a deck and transforming the current lobby into a vibrant restaurant and bar. By doing so, we aim to attract visitors from near and far, thereby increasing tourism in the area.

One of the observations we have made is that many restaurants in town close early, and some even close for the winter season. Our goal is to provide a year-round dining option for both locals and tourists alike. We plan to open at 7:00 AM, serving delicious breakfast options for those heading to work, and remain open until midnight every day. Additionally, we are considering implementing a delivery service in the future to cater to the needs of our valued residents.

I have also included a sample of the menu. It's just a draft and will be improved.

Thank you for considering our proposal. We are confident that this venture will not only benefit Lone Eagle Lodge but also contribute to the overall growth and prosperity of Grand Lake. We look forward to discussing this opportunity further.







